GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT ARUNACHAL PRADESH ITANAGAR

PRESS RELEASE

Inspector General of Indo Tibetan Border Police (North East Frontier) Shri R.K. Saini called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 17th June 2013. Shri Saini briefed the Governor on the duties and responsibilities of the Police force. He also highlighted on the activities taken up by the organisation in the State.

The Governor exhorted the ITBP officers to ensure effective vigil in the border and maintain optimum operational efficiency of the troops. He also advised them to have good liaison with indigenous population and active coordination with the district administrations and other security forces.

Secretary to Governor Shri Sachin Shinde and DIG (ITBP) Shri Ajay Pal Singh were present in the meeting.

PRO to Governor Arunachal Pradesh ITANAGAR, June 17, 2013